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LORD CHIEF JUSTICE’S OFFICE,
ROYAL COURTS OF JUSTICE
CHICHESTER STREET,
BELFAST, BT1 3JF
TELEPHONE: (028) 9072 4615/4616
FAX: (028) 9023 6838

22 December 2010
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REVIEW OF EXTRADITION

I am writing with regard to your letter of 3- November to the Lord
Chief Justice seeking representations on the United Kingdom’s exiradition
arrangements. The Lord Chief Justice has asked me to thank you for seeking
his views on the matter.

The judiciary of Northern Ireland have no representations to make on
the matter at this time.
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ROSEMARY WOOD

The Right Honourable Sir Scott Baker
Chair of the Extradition Review Panel
C/ o Head of Judicial Co-operation Unit
59 Floor, Fry Building

2 Marsham Street

London SW1P 4DF
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